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The children had a lot of fun taking part in this year’s school 

sport days. 

 

We had some very entertaining races in the Infants Sports Day! 

 

In the Juniors Sports day, there were many and seriously close 

races! Osterley  were last year’s first House winners but out on 

top this year was Syon House, so congratulations to them!  

 

Wimbledon 2023 
 

Eight lucky pupils, alongside Miss Griffiths and Mrs. Sisodia, 

had an incredible opportunity to attend an 

exhilarating day of Wimbledon quarter finals 

tennis matches on Court One. We were 

thrilled that our school was fortunate to se-

cure half priced tickets to this prestigious 

event.  

 

We even ended up being on BBC, did you catch us?  
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This term, Nursery have enjoyed a number of Sue Hendra books, we have read; Supertato, 

Norman the Slug with the Silly Shell, No-bot the Robot, Barry the fish with fingers… the list 

goes on. When you next visit the library look for a Sue Hendra book and enjoy it together.  

 

Visiting Farm 

 

We loved meeting 

the animals from 

the visiting farm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Graduation 

 

Nursery also celebrated their graduation from 

Nursery. We thought about who we are as a per-

son. Some of us are funny, others are creative, kind 

or playful. We also thought about how these skills 

will help us in what we want to be when we are 

older. We shared these dreams and ambitions with 

our families during the graduation. We were so 

proud of how the children performed during the 

assembly to their grown ups.  

   

         

What a year full of fun, laughter and 

progress! Good luck to all our 

Nursery children in the next  

chapter of their lives, whether that 

be with us here at Spring Grove or 

another lucky school. You will all 

be missed.  
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In Reception, we have been looking at 

how much we have grown throughout 

the year! Each term, we use our class 

height chart to document how tall  

everyone is, compare heights and 

looking at how much we have grown. 

This week, we took our last  

measurements and we were so  

surprised at the changes!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Talking about how much we have grown and changed over the year got the children 

chatting about their memories from Reception Class! We have had some wonderful 

experiences and the children shared lots of happy memories from  building paddling 

pools during the warm weather, visiting the mobile farm to their nativity  

performance. 

 

We are so proud of the class and all of the progress they have made this year. 

We will miss them very much, but wish them all the best on their new adventure to 

Year One!  
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One of the many highlights this year was from our recent  morning Sports Day. The 

children had so much fun taking part and their favourite activity was the banana relay! 

The fun race was made up of our PE tasks we have done throughout the year. 

All the Year One Team agree that we have an amazing group of children! One example the 

staff wanted to share was from our  wonderful assembly on Thursday. All the planning was 

completed by the children, including what was said… we are so proud of them! 

These two lovely children were chosen to go through to the final poetry competition 

and they did a fantastic job. It was a very hard decision to make as we had some great 

entries. So well done to all of you who performed 

your poem to us all in year one…great job! 

 

Another hard decision that we had to make this year was 

for  the Spring Grove talent show. Well done to our  

talented children, you were all fabulous. 
 

 

Towards the end of the year, seaside day finally 

happened and what a lovely day everyone had, 

even with the traditional British weather! 

It has been an exciting year, watching all the 

children grow and change and we wish them all the 

best in Year Two! 
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What a year we have had! It has been busy, exciting and emotional! We are extreme-

ly proud of all of the children and the progress they have made.  

The final half term has been fun and we can’t believe we are at the end of Year Two. 

In the summer term, we completed the Key Stage One assessments, had our pirate 

day, dressed up for the King’s coronation and competed during sports day. Here are 

some of the childrens’ thoughts:  

 

“My favourite time in Year Two was the pirate day”.  

“I enjoyed the Safari Trip as we got to see lots of dangerous animals”.  

“When Abe and Alba escaped, we had to look for them!”  

“I laughed so much when we did our fun race for sports day”.  

 

 

 

We have had a year full of joy, progress and fun! We will miss all of them, and we 

wish them all the best in Year Three! The Year Three teacher is lucky to have such 

lovely, caring and sweet children!  
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Year Three have had a fun-filled and eventful year! It has simply flown by and the children 

have thoroughly enjoyed their time in their first Key Stage Two class. The children are now 

more than ready for new challenges and adventures  in Year Four! 

 

This year, we visited the gurdwara, Hounslow Library, The 

British Museum and Butser Ancient Farm to do some extra 

learning outside the classroom - what incredibly interesting, 

fun and educational days! The children enjoyed asking in-

sightful questions, hence improving their knowledge and un-

derstanding of key topics being taught in class.  

 

Year Three have read some great texts in storytime and Eng-

lish. The most recent text, The Iron Man, enabled the children 

to explore characters, settings and figurative language e.g. 

onomatopoeia, similes and personification. They thoroughly enjoyed the book and did not 

want it to finish! 

 

The children have also enjoyed Sports Day, our school Poetry Competition and Talent Show 

competition. In fact, Siyah won the Talent Show Competition and Laura, Milly and Ethan won 

third place in the Poetry Competition. What amazing achievements for the children and a true 

reflection of how creative and talented the class is!  

 

Year Three have worked hard in maths and thoroughly enjoyed all topics. Most recently, they 

have learned the properties of 2D and 3D shapes.  

 

Finally, the Year Three team would like to say well done to the whole class for such a fabulous 

year . We will miss you in September and know that you will have an amazing time in Year 

Four with your next teacher.  

 

Have a fantastic, well-deserved summer holiday.  
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Well, I can’t believe that we have come to the end 

of another academic year and it has been an action 

packed one! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term, in Science, we have been learning how to light up a light bulb, what causes 

circuit breaks  and what materials conduct electricity. We also had fun practising for the  

Summer Poetry Performance Competition.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday 5th July, we went on a really interesting and fun trip to the Brentford Steam 

and Water Museum where we learnt about how steam engines work and what they were used 

for. 

 

It has been a pleasure to see the children mature and blossom over this year and I wish them 

all the best in Year Five. 
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What a year it has been! It seems like a very long time ago that we were waving goodbye on 

the coach to Sayer’s Croft! It just shows how much they have grown over the year.  

 

This term, we have been on all sorts of adventures! At the beginning of the 

term, we went to Kew Bridge to conduct our river fieldwork. We found that 

there were lots of living creatures on the river and we learnt how to identify 

them. We also used litmus paper to test how acidic the river was. As it was-

n’t acidic and there were living creatures, we decided that the river was not 

very polluted.  

 

We had an amazing trip to Turner’s House and we loved creating abstract 

watercolour  

paintings and sketches of items around the house. On the Art Days which 

followed, we learnt how to draw portraits; print using inks and create collage. When we put it 

all together for the exhibition, we felt very proud of our amazing art.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In DT, we created our own loaves of bread. We designed the shape of the bread and chose 

the flavours we wanted in the bread. The classroom smelt like garlic and chocolate for a few 

days after we baked! 
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Year Six  Lewis have really enjoyed their final half term at Spring Grove Primary 

School.  We had our Year Six Citizen’s Day at Grasshoppers in Brentford.  Here we 

learned about fire safety, knife crime, healthy living, cyber crime and stop and 

search.  A lot of our time has been spent preparing for our Leavers Assembly.   

We focused on the theme of ‘Memories’ from our time at SPGS.   

 

Year Six  Lewis have so many talented actors.  We were all so proud of their outstand-

ing performance.  We also had our final maths lesson where we learnt about   

Pythagoras Theorem.  We really excelled with our maths skills and are now ready for 

Year Seven. 
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Year Six Earle have thoroughly enjoyed the last half term at Spring Grove. They have  

enthusiastically got involved with Key Stage Two Sports Day and felt proud to represent their 

houses. Year Six Earle have shown great leadership and team skills this last half term. They 

worked together well and supported each other with the class leavers assembly. As well as 

this, they have enjoyed learning about evolution in science and getting themselves prepared 

for secondary school. It will be sad to see them leave, but an exciting new opportunity for 

them.  
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Have a lovely Summer Break and see 

you back in school on Wednesday 6th 

September. 


